Resources for Ministry
Report to CLT
July 2014

Since my last report to CLT, the Resources for Ministry area has been quietly
attending to various matters in the life of Oxley Uniting Church.

* Response to Sign On Sunday was below the expected, therefore some
rationalisation of rosters had to be made

* Approximately $1800 was raised at the Bunnings Sausage sizzle in January
* The keyboard has been updated and keys refreshed

* General maintenance around building and manse continue

* Manse has been occupied by 3 young ladies from our congregation

* Approval given for the purchase of new card tables — with the old ones to be
used for Day Camp/Funfari

* Date set for Garage sale — 8" November 2014
* Working Bee at the Manse — 2"d August 2014

* Car spaces continue to be ‘hired out’ to Postmaster, Pharmacy and Disability
Services

Work still needs to be done in the following areas:
1. Cracked brickwork
2. Carpet on the dais
3. General clean up and painting
4. Consideration is underway for the purchase of new radio microphones.

| am grateful for the faithful service given to Oxley Church by all members of the
Resources Ministry Area.

The RMA thank God for the things He has done through us to build a better church
centre for the community of Oxley and pray that the support of the CLT and
congregation will continue.

Finally, we thank God for His faithfulness and we pray that we may continue to show
His love to our church community and to the community of Oxley.

David Greer — RMA co-ordinator



